
FOX NEWS FLASH
SEPTEMBER 2017 � foxhollow.alpineschools.org � 801-610-8706

From the Principal…
Mark Your 
Calendars

September 4 

No School

September 5

Hearing Screenings-K, 1, 3, 5

September 12

Vision Screenings  - 1, 2, 3, 5

September 19

Vision Screenings - K

September 22

PTA Movie Night

October 4-5

Parent-Teacher Conferences

October 9

School Picture Day

October 19-20

Fall Break – No School

October 23

Prof. Dev. Day – No School

Safety of our students is of great importance to us.  Please help us with this 
concern by following these rules of safety:
• Use the drop off/drive through lanes properly.
• Never park and leave your car unattended in the drop off/drive through 

lanes.
• ALWAYS walk your child through the crosswalk to the sidewalk if you 

park in the lot.
• Never drive, park or walk through the bus zone.  This applies to 

Kindergarten parents, too.  There are aides stationed at the flag pole and in 
the kindergarten yard to assure your child’s safety.

• When you are picking up your child, please be patient and pull into the 
drive through, do not pick your child up on the street.

• Remind your child to follow all safety rules at school:
• When coming to or leaving school
• On the playground
• In the halls or in class

Attendance, every day, is crucial for children to get the most out of 
school.  Of course, illness and other things require absences occasionally and 
we understand this.  However, when a child is absent from class they miss 
important instruction which cannot be replicated. Even though they can do 
the homework for the lessons they missed, it is not a substitute for the actual 
instruction.  
If your child does need to be absent, please remember to contact the office so 
the absence may be excused.  

Student information that is updated and accurate is vital for the 
school to have in case of emergency.  You may have done some of the steps 
of the update, such as internet permission and media release, but if you have 
not updated emergency information please do that now.

Taking a little extra time to follow these procedures may seem burdensome at 
times but as we all work together to follow them they will become good habits 
that will become second nature.  

Remember to read everyday!



Welcome to Fox Hollow
We introduced you to some of our newest faculty members in August with a promise to introduce the rest of our 

team.  They have helped us start the school year off with a bang, here they are!

Mrs. Vincent grew up in Glendale, CA.  She’s been marred for 24 years and has four kids of 
her own.  Her oldest and only boy, Kolton, is currently living and serving people in Montana.  
She has three girls, Kourtney(16), Kaelyn(11) and Kylee(10).  The two younger ones will be 
coming to Fox Hollow and are excited to finally go to school where mom works.  In her free 
time, Mrs. Vincent loves to watch her kids play sports, do crafts, go out to eat and just be at the 
beach!

Tatiana Vincent – Life Skills 

Miss Cheney has always wanted to be a teacher.  Fifth grade was her favorite grade in school 
and now she gets to teach it!  Some of her favorite things to do for fun are dance, read, craft, 
watch movies, spending time outside and going to the beach. She also loves to travel and has 
been to many different places that have helped her learn more about the world around her.  One 
of her top favorite vacation spots is Disneyland.  Miss Cheney is excited for the year at Fox 
Hollow!

Rachel Cheney – Fifth Grade

Samuel Walker - Art

Shari Eliason – Fifth Grade

Mackenzie Wach – First Grade

Mrs. Eliason grew up in Colorado Springs, but lived in many states growing up.  She went 
to college in Idaho and also lived in Spain for 18 months.  She moved to Utah almost three 
years ago for her first teaching jobs, where she taught fifth grade in Jordan School District.  
We are excited she made the move to Alpine School District and especially to Fox Hollow.  
Mrs. Eliason loves traveling, movies, concerts, hiking and any kind of an adventure.  She’s 
exited for her newest adventure in teaching here at Fox Hollow!

Mr. Walker was born in Atlanta, GA but has lived most of his life here in Utah.  He 
attended both UVU and BYU to become an art teacher.  Though he’s just starting, he’s 
loving every minute of it!  His wonderful wife teaches French at another elementary school.  
He loves all types of art and his wife would say he probably has  a few too many hobbies, 
while he loves making painting and drawings, he would rather be making frames and 
furniture in his wood shop.  Mr. Walker is so excited to be here and can’t wait to see what 
the students here will teach him with all their creative minds! 

Miss Wach was born in Springfield, OR.  She moved nearly every year growing up but her 
family settled in Utah when she was 9, so she claims Utah as home.  She spent time living 
on the Indian reservation in Montana and loves the culture she was able to learn and 
experience.  Miss Wach spent time working as a CNA, during this time she also spent time 
in her mother’s classroom.  She loved the feeling of seeing the light in children’s eyes when 
they understood and accomplished a task or concept.  It made her want to be a teacher and 
foster the love for learning in more children’s lives.



School is in full swing now and we, as a PTA board, have enjoyed 
seeing families at Back to School Night as well as working with Fox 
Hollow’s teachers and staff  to make plans for a great year.  We have 
some fun family activities planned and the many great programs PTA 
is involved with are getting under way.  Please read on to find out 
about dates to save and, as always, let us know if  you would like to get 
involved!

Hayley Dye
PTA President

Room Mom Tea
September 6th

3:00pm
Meet in gym first

Tshirt Orders
Due September 8th

Get extra order forms in 
the office

Join Us!
https://foxhollow.alpineschools.org/

Membership is just $6 per person

School Choir
Grades 4-6

First Monday, Sept. 25th

Extra sign up forms 
in the office

Reflections Kick-off  
September 8th

The Reflections PTA art program is 
a wonderful opportunity for 
students to express their creativity 
or even find out that they have 
talents they may not have realized 
they possess.

Entry Forms and requirement 
papers will be available in the office 
after the assembly on the 8th.

ALL ENTRIES DUE
OCTOBER 26TH

Family
MOVIE NIGHT

September 22
Watch for details to 
come home soon!




